
From: Chambers - Ross J  
Sent: Wednesday, 5 December 2018 2:19 PM 
To: Phillip Ryan; Chambers - Ross J; AMOD 
Cc: 'Stephen Bull'; 'Natalie Dabarera'; Kate Thomson; carlyonw@restaurantcater.asn.au 
Subject: RE: AM2017/59 - Hospitality Industry (General) Award 2010 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Mr Ryan, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
I advise the requested extension of time has been granted. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tiffany Lee 

Relief Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross, President 

Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 

Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  

GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country and pay our respects to their Elders, 
past, present and emerging. 
 

From: Phillip Ryan [mailto:legal@aha.org.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 5 December 2018 12:12 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 
Cc: 'Stephen Bull'; 'Natalie Dabarera'; Kate Thomson; carlyonw@restaurantcater.asn.au 
Subject: AM2017/59 - Hospitality Industry (General) Award 2010 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
We refer to the above matter and the directions issued on Thursday, 29 November 2018.  
 
Those directions require the AHA, other employer associations and United Voice to file various documents by 4:00pm on 
Wednesday 5 December 2018. 
 
We require some further time to finalise the draft determinations.  
 
Accordingly, we hereby make an application vary these directions as follows: 
 

(i)                  That the date for filing materials in directions 1, 2, and 3 be amended to read: by 4:00pm, Friday 7 
December 2018; and 
 

(ii)                That the date for submissions in reply in direction 4 , and requests for an oral hearing in direction 6 be 
amended to read: by 4:00pm Tuesday, 11 December 2018. 
 

We have discussed this with Mr. Stephen Bull of United Voice who has advised that United Voice consent to the 
proposed variation to the directions.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 

    Phillip Ryan 

    National Director, Legal and Industrial Affairs 

 

mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

